
 

Town of Grand Valley Operating Budget 2025 

 

23 Mill Street property 

Council has asked for information on the state of the property. This investigation and future testing 

required in 2025 is included in the budget ($10,000). 

Given all of the other competing priorities, the Town does not appear to have funds available to support 

any other works on the site, except staff time in discussing options and presenting suggestions for future 

use of the land. No other funds have been included in the budget. 

 

Second Draft comments: 

- No amendments were made 

- Further discussion for future of property to take place 

 


